HB 2143 —-- PROSECUTING ATTORNEY CANDIDATE RULES
SPONSOR: Marshall

This bill prohibits candidates for the Office of Prosecuting
Attorney, and incumbents holding the Office of Prosecuting
Attorney, from soliciting campaign donations on courthouse grounds.
Such candidates or incumbents are also prohibited from seeking
campaign donations from other attorneys who are likely to defend
criminal charges in jurisdictions subject to the authority of the
requisite Office of Prosecuting Attorney.

This bill is the same as HB 883 (2017).



